
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 9/13/2010 11:40:08 AM
To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov); mpl@cpuc.ca.gov (mpl@cpuc.ca.gov);

Frank Lindh (frl@cpuc.ca.gov) (frl@cpuc.ca.gov); Brown Carol (cab@cpuc.ca.gov) 
(cab@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Final Relief Fund Press Release

Mike/Paul/Frank/Carol - The press release attached below announces the creation of a fund, up to $100 
million, for the residents of San Bruno to help recover from last Thursday's tragic events. The funds are 
designed to provide immediate support for San Bruno residents. The payments are not meant to 
secure waivers of any potential claims against PG&E for its culpability in this matter (should that be 
determined). Peter and Chris are holding a press conference at noon to announce this program. I am 
available at 973-4977 to answer any of your questions.
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